2021-2022 Start with DDR-1 "Pledge”.

Andrew: Hello and welcome to Good Morning, Jefferson! Today
Is Tuesday, January 18, 2022!

I'm Andrew Cooper...
I’'m Hannah Schiavo...

And I'm Leah Decker.

Today is a Day 4!

Andrew:

National Honor society will be collecting gently used shoes to be
donated to those in need.

The shoe collection boxes will be located on a cart near the
auditorium.

The last day to donate your sites will be Wednesday, January
26th.

Now here's Hannah...

Hannabh:

The JTHS softball program is having a "Cornhole Tournament" on
Sunday, February 6th.

The tournament is open to all ages and will be split between a
competitive division and backyard division.

There will be food, games, LOTS of prizes to win, and a cornhole
board raffle! More details can be found on the JTHS Softball
Twitter page or contact Coach Pearce with any questions.



If you are interested in joining the boys volleyball team, there will
be an interest meeting today, January 18th at 2:30 in D19.
Please see coach Thide if you are unable to attend the meeting.

Go Falcons!
In other news...

There will be a stage crew meeting for the musical on Thursday
after school in the auditorium.

Anyone interested in helping with the musical should attend.

If you have any gquestions, contact Mrs.

Kosco in B-5.

Now over to Leah...

Leah:

The Marketplace fundraiser for the class of 2024 continues.

This month's profit booster is pizza and stromboli.

The class of 2024 earns 30% profit from your pizza and stromboli
purchases all month long.

Go to tinyurl.com/2024marketplace to order.

Falcon tumblers are still available in G209 for $15.
See Mrs.

Kula to purchase yours today.

And now, it’s time for the Shout Outs!

Today's Shout Out goes to...

Mrs.

Johnston from one of her students.
Mrs.



Johnston - thank you for brightening our class mood with your
jokes!

Keep the Shout-Outs coming!

Back to you, Andrew...
Andrew:

The Class of 2024 will be selling discounted tickets for the 2022
season for Hersheypark.

Order forms will be available on the Class of 2024 classroom,
from Mrs, Kula, Mrs.

Moore, and on the Class of 2024 bulletin board.

The deadline to place your order is April 11, 2022.

The tickets will be valid for their 2022 operating season.

For all of us here at Good Morning, Jefferson, thanks for
watching, and have a tranqul Tuesday!

(And keep smiling because it's Good Morning, Jefferson!)



